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Dear Senate Committee, 
 
I am making a late submission to the Senate Community Affairs Committee. 
 
As a professional farmer I support the concept of wind farms in rural areas of NSW for a number of 
reasons 

• They add employment to the local community 
• They add income to the farmers who have towers on their properties which is then spent in 

the local community 
• They allow the production of green energy 

 
I do not believe that there are any significant reasons that Wind Farms should not be built on most 
farming land in Australia as a source of non polluting energy. 
It is proven technology that is operating now. 
 
Regards 
 
Richard Bell 
 


